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Columbus Police Department Announces Return of Operation Cops & Treats 
 

 
The Columbus Police Department is excited to announce the return of Operation Cops & Treats, a safe and family-
friendly Halloween event for the community. The event will be held on Thursday, October 30, 2025, from 5:30 p.m. to 
7:30 p.m. in the west parking lot of the Public Safety Building (510 E 10th Street). 
 
After several years away, Operation Cops & Treats is back and will feature lots of candy, music, food, games, a costume 
contest, and more. Community partners and local organizations will join #TeamCPD in making this a fun evening for 
children and families across Columbus. 
 
Plenty of parking will be available along the street and in the adjacent lot at 5th Avenue and 10th Street (behind 
Synovus). 
 
Operation Cops & Treats is free and open to the public. All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 
Any organization or business interested in participating should contact Director of Community Affairs/PIO Brittany 
Santiago at cpdga@columbusga.org or 706-225-4462. 
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